
On June 11, 2022, ONE Chicago had 52 volunteers in attendance to 
support a food packing event held at the Feed My Starving Children 
(FMSC) facility located in Aurora, IL.
 

FMSC is a 4 star charity dedicated to relief and development 
services, specifically for children around the world. Prior to 
packaging the food, participants learnt that FMSC believes in the 
power of Hope. Hope starts with food provisions and they work with 
food distribution partners who stay with the communities receiving 
the donations for the long haul. This empowers the communities to 
move from relief to development. The approach is simple. Donations 
are given to fund the meal ingredients developed by food science 
and nutrition professionals. Volunteers hand pack the meals which 
are then donated and shipped to FMSC food partners around the 
world to feed underprivileged children.
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The volunteers comprised of 22 ONE employees who brought 
along 30 friends and family. Together as ONE, they contributed 104 
hours to fill 60 boxes and packed 12,960 meals. This number of 
meals is enough to feed 36 kids for a year. Additionally, $500 is 
being donated by ONE to help cover shipping costs.

As ONE We Can make a di�erence.
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